
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20554 

 
 
 

                                                                                November 16, 2011  
 
 
Three Grand TV, LLC. 
c/o Scott C. Cinnamon, Esq. 
1250 Connecticut Avenue, N.W. 
Suite 200, #144 
Washington, D.C.  20036 
       Re: DWMDF-LP, Key West, Florida 
        File No. BTCTTL-20110912ABM 
        Facility ID No. 130544 
 
Dear Station: 
 
 By letter dated October 24, 2011, the staff cancelled the license for station WMDF-LP, Key 
West, Florida and deleted the call sign because Commission records indicated that the station had been 
silent for more than 12 consecutive months.  Three Grand TV, LLC filed a timely petition for 
reconsideration, supported by the declaration of an engineer who was hired to restore the station to the air, 
stating that the station resumed operation on September 28, 2011.  Three Grand further explaines that it  
filed a license to cover the construction of its digital facility on September 28, 2011 but neglected to 
submit the filing fee with the application, which resulted in its dismissal.  Three Grand has since paid the 
fee and its license application is now pending. 
 
 In view of the foregoing, the petition for reconsideration filed by Praise 95, Inc. IS HEREBY 
GRANTED and the license for station W39BP and the above-referenced application for transfer of 
control ARE REINSTATED. 
 
        Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        Hossein Hashemzadeh 
        Deputy Chief, Video Division 
        Media Bureau 
 


